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Commercial USD Billing


              
**New PeopleSoft Functionality**
As of June 1, 2012 the PeopleSoft Financial Billing module has been updated to allow billings to be created in US dollars (USD).
If you have an agreement with an External Customer to receive funds in US dollars then your billing should also be created in US dollars under a commercial (GAR) customer that has been set up to accept US dollar currency.
For assistance on how to proceed please, contact U of A Staff Service Centre. 
You can also call the following staff for assistance:
Carmen Teierle at 780-492-6299
Cindy Bizon at 780-492-2003
Khursheed Haider at 780-492-0698
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